
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of 08/02/2021

Then Moses said to Aaron, “Say to the whole congregation of the Israelites, ‘Draw near to the 
LORD, for he has heard your complaining.’” Exodus 16:9 
 
Dear God, help us to trust that through your Son, our Lord Jesus Christ, you give us the bread of 
life that feeds us and cares for us now and always. Amen.

Weekly Calendar
TUESDAY (8/3)  
10:00AM WOMEN’S COFFEE HOUR 
6:30PM MUSIC PRACTICE 
SOFTBALL PLAYOFFS START 

THURSDAY (8/5) 
6:30PM FELLOWHSHIP COMMITTEE 
MEETS AT DON PABLOS
	 	  
FRIDAY (8/6)	 
10:00AM MEN’S COFFEE HOUR 

SATURDAY (8/7) 
KITCHEN LADIES CLEANING FREEZER 
OUT 

SUNDAY (8/8) 
10:00 AM WORSHIP IN KIRKBRIDE 
PARK 
11:00AM COFFEE HOUR 
BLESSING OF THE ANIMALS 
MUFFINS FOR MISSION (JAIL INC.)

Last week — In review
Sunday, August 1st we worshiped at 10:00am at Federated with communion. Pastor Doug Delivered 
the sermon, ‘‘We Are Food’’, with a text from John 6:24-35. To read a full copy of the sermon, please 
visit our website at www.federatedff.org. Following the service the kitchen ladies served scrambled 
omelets, mini muffins, and juice.

This week — Looking ahead
Fellowship Committee: The Fellowship Committee will meet Thursday, August 5th at 6:30pm at Don 
Pablos instead of Ministry Nite.

Kitchen Freezer: If anyone has anything in the kitchen freezer you are welcome to come and get it by 
August 7th. The Kitchen Ladies are going to be cleaning out the freezer and defrosting it. If anything is 
bad it will get tossed. Thank you! 
 
Worship will be in Kirkbride Park on Sunday, August 8th with Blessing of the Animals. The Mission 
Committee will be serving muffins and all donations will go towards Jail INC. 
 
Habitat 4 Humanity Federated Youth Workday is postponed. A new date is TBD, and we will keep 
you posted on details. 
 
Ministry Night meets on Tuesday, August 10th at 6:30pm.

Vacation: Pastor Doug will be on vacation August 11th and return on September 1st. 
Brianna will be on vacation September 7th and return on September 14th. The church office will be 
closed on Monday, September 6th for Labor Day. 

Rally Day is set for Sunday, September 12th in Kirkbride Park. K and 4th grade will receive bibles and 
blessing of the backpacks. Join us after for lunch, games, and prizes. 

Prayer requests
Please keep Carri Thompson and Yvonne Marts’ daughter, Yvette Marts in your thoughts and prayers. 
If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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